
MCLANE 
MlDDLETON 

Mr, Daniel C, Goldner 
Chairman 

May 17, 2022 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: Docket No. DW 22-012 
Bodwell Waste Services Corporation 
City of Manchester's Petition to Intervene 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

THOMAS B. GETZ 
Direct Dial: 603.230.4403 

Email: thomas.getz@mclanc.com 
Admitted in NH 

11 South Main Street, Suite 500 
Concord, NH03301 

T 603.226.0400 
F 603.230.4448 

By an Order of Notice issued May 10, 2022, in the above-captioned proceeding, the New 
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission ("PUC" or "Commission") commenced an adjudicative 
proceeding and scheduled a prehearing conference for June 1, 2022, In addition, the 
Commission determined that the City of Manchester was a mandatory party to the proceeding 
and set May 17, 2022, as the deadline for filing petitions to intervene. Enclosed is the City of 
Manchester's Petition to Intervene insofar as it is required for the City of Manchester's 
participation. 

This letter is filed electronically only consistent with the Commission's March 17, 2020 
suspension of the requirement to file paper copies. Copies have been provided to the Office of 
Consumer Advocate and the service list. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely 

~G. 
Thomas B. Getz 

McLane Middleton, Professional Association 

Manchester, Concord, Portsmouth, NH I Woburn, Boston, MA 

McLane.com 


